
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE


It’s almost time for our benefit “All in For 
Oakmont” and we are all getting very excited 
for the big day. In addition to the monetary 
donations, this event doesn’t happen without 
many hours of work from our members. I’d 
like to thank every one of you who have 
worked hard to put this event together: Co-
Chairs Kim Klosterman and Lydia Trout, as 
well as Mary Broerman and Mary Kay 
Prather working on our boutique, and the 
entire Executive Board for stepping up to do 
whatever we needed.  Thank you all for doing 
your part to create a wonderful event that will 
enable The Oakmont League to fulfill its 
philanthropic goals. I look forward to having a 
wonderful evening honoring Patsy Dewey 
and Carolyn Beaton for their long time 
service and dedication to the Oakmont 
League.


February’s meeting with The LA Philharmonic 
100 year presentation was wonderful, and 
thank you to all the ladies who brought 
guests – it made for a fun day.  Looking 
forward to March and hearing about 
Descanso Gardens.  Hope to see you there! 


Best. 


Pam Sorem, President


HOSPITALITY


Please join us on Wednesday, March 22, 2023 at 
the Oakmont Country Club.  

We are scheduled to be in the Oak Room. Turn left, 
after entering the Club.  

Time: 10:15 AM Social, 10:30 AM Meeting and 
Noon Lunch. 


Menu: Regular option: Chinese Chicken salad.  

	 Vegetarian option:  Chinese salad. 	 


Desert: Carrot Cake.


RSVP:  Please RSVP to the Evite before Friday, 
March 17.  Specify your menu choice on the RSVP 
for yourself and any guest you are bringing for 
lunch.  If you RSVP Yes and do not attend, you will 
be charged for the meal because Oakmont Country 
Club charges The Oakmont League. 

Note: Meal changes cannot be made on the day of 
the meeting.  

Credit Cards on file with Oakmont League will be 
charged on Monday, March 20.  The cost for the 
luncheon is $46. 00.

 

Mary Kay Prather, Hospitality Chair


PROGRAM


The March meeting will feature a speaker from 
Descanso Gardens! Many thanks to Mary Kay 
Prather for helping to make this happen!


Jackie Kubel, Program Chair


2023



NOMINATING COMMITTEE


Nomination forms are again attached to this 
month’s Lily. There are still a few board 
positions available, and we need you!  
Please feel free to reach out to me if you 
have any questions or if there is a role you 
are specifically interested in. Please 
nominate yourself or a friend and make this 
an easy election for us all!


Jackie Kubel, Nominating Committee Chair


MEMBERSHIP


The Board has approved the new 
membership of Annette Crump. Annette was 
born and raised in Ohio.  She enjoys reading, 
music, and sings in a gospel choir.


She has been a volunteer with the Susan G. 
Komen Foundation for 13 years.

We are pleased to have her as a new 
member.  Annette is sponsored by Lydia 
Trout and Nancy Spencer. 


Please add Annette to your roster:

Annette & Christopher Crump

1420 Valane Drive, Glendale 91209

818-422-1913   b’day 5/22

alcrump@icloud.com


If anyone has changes to membership 
status, please make them by March 31st

so we have time to include them in the new 
roster for the fall.


Liz Reed, Membership Chair


Dress to impress FACTS:

open bar 
5:30-6:30PM  

CASINO & 
Shopping

Cash only accepted at 
COUNTRY CLUB 

To purchase wine and drinks after 
6:30pm  

3.18.23 
Oakmont Country Club



PHILANTHROPY


Below is the link to 
adopt Ducks for our 
participation in the 
Kiwanis Duck Splash!  
Remember, we get 
50% of every 

donation, it is a win win 
moneymaker for us!  We have reached 10% of 
our goal and I need all of you to please adopt lots 
of Ducks!  Share the link below with family and 
friends!


https://www.duckrace.com/glendale/teams/389


We have raised our Ducks from 250 to 400 and I 
know we can do it!  You all are so amazing in 
supporting our charities and I thank you in 
advance for your participation!  You can also 
bring a check to the meeting!


Ellen Farewell, Philanthropy Chair


SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE


If you are a member of the scholarship 
committee, you should have received an email 
from me asking you to save the date of Friday 
April 14th for GCC interviews.  Interviews will be 
held on the GCC campus this year. Any 
questions, please contact me.


Jackie Kubel, Scholarship Chair


Carol Eldred 
Pam Spiszman 

Liz Reed

https://www.duckrace.com/glendale/teams/389


      

Proposed Slate of Officers

2023-2024

President: Pam Sorem (2nd yr of 2 year term)

1st VP Programs: __________________________________________________

2nd VP Membership:_______________________________________________

3rd VP Philanthropy:_______________________________________________

4th VP Social:_____________________________________________________

Recording Secretary ( 2 yr term):______________________________________

Treasurer: Kim Klosterman (2nd yr of 2 year term)

Corresponding Secretary:____________________________________________

Benefit Chairs (2 yr term):___________________________________________

Ways and Means:-

____________________________________________________________________________________

Hospitality:_______________________________________________________

 


